
 
 

State of Georgia 
Department of Administrative Services 

State Purchasing 
 
 

Official Announcement #01-13 

 

To:   All Georgia Agency and College/University Purchasing Officers, 
Chief Financial Officers, Purchasing Card Coordinators, Facility 
Managers, and Other Purchasing Officials 
 

From:   Leslie Lowe  
State Purchasing Division, Deputy Commissioner 
 

Date:   August 29, 2012 
 
Re:  July 1, 2012 GPM Updates to be Released 
 
 
The updated Georgia Procurement Manual (GPM) with all changes legislated effective 
July 1, 2012 will be posted on the website and available at the close of business on 
August 31, 2012.   

 


